Poors Piece Charity
Annual Report to the Oakley Annual Meeting held on 2nd May 2023
Poors Piece is a small charity with an annual income of £480 from rental of land known as Poors Piece on the Oxford Road.
In the last year the charity has continued to subsidise users of the Community bus to Bicester and also awarded a grant to a needy individual. 
The Trustees welcome applications for support, particularly to enable participation in village activities which may otherwise be unaffordable.
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